
 

2019 MILTON VOLUNTEER FAIR 
 
 

EVENT INFORMATION 
 

 

Dear Community Partner: 
 
 
The Milton Volunteer Fair Committee has reconvened and is currently planning the 15th Annual Milton 
Volunteer Fair.  
 
DATE & LOCATION:                                                      
 

Saturday October 26, 2019 from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 
Milton Sports Centre - Banquet Room 
605 Santa Maria Blvd., Milton 
 
We appreciated and implemented the suggestions from last year’s survey. Our committee continues to 
increase the variety of advertising and promotional activities, attracting as many people and agencies to 
attend as possible. Also, we are liaising with the local high schools to promote the event.  
 
SET UP:                                                                                
Organizations may set up their displays anytime between 9:00 - 9:30 a.m., on Saturday October 26, 2019. 
It is our wish that representatives from each organization have the opportunity to meet with each other and 
network prior to 10:00 a.m. We ask organizations promoting service and therapy animals to respect a limit 
of two service / therapy animals per table. 
 
FEE: 
$25.00 per organization includes a 6-ft. rectangular or round table to display information about your 
nonprofit, such as display boards, newsletters, brochures, etc. Please have information available about 
how volunteers can become involved in your organization. 
 
REGISTRATION:  
This is a fantastic opportunity for nonprofit groups to promote their volunteer opportunities to the Milton 
community. If you would like to participate in the Milton Volunteer Fair, please send a completed 
registration form and payment, attention to Lee-Ann Babin at Milton Community Resource Centre, 410 

Bronte Street South, Milton ON L9T 0H8 by Wednesday, October 16, 2019. 
 

Early-bird registration! Register with payment by Friday, October 4, 2019 and your organization 
will participate in a draw for a One-Year Free Membership with Volunteer Halton. 

 

SPACE IS LIMITED, SO BOOK EARLY. 
You will receive an email confirmation when both, your registration and payment are received. 

 
Please make cheque payable to Milton Community Resource Centre  

If you have any questions, please contact: Lee-Ann Babin at leeannb@mcrc.on.ca or Rosemary Ann 
Coburn at acoburn@cdhalton.ca 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Rosemary Ann Coburn 

Committee Member of Milton Volunteer Fair 

https://cdhalton.ca/volunteer-halton/
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